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Special Provision 000 
Important Notice to Contractors 
 

As of September 27, 2022, utilities within the project limits have not been cleared. The Department anticipates clearance by the 
dates listed below. Unless otherwise stated, clearance of these obstructions will be performed by their owners. Estimated 
clearance dates are not anticipated to interfere with the Contractor’s operations. In the event the clearance dates are not met, 
requests for additional compensation or time will be made in accordance with the Standard Specifications. 

The Contractor is invited to review the mapped information of obstructions on file with the Engineer. 
 

UTILITY 

Utility Owner Approximate Location Estimated Clearance Date Effect on Construction 

DCP Midstream Underground gas line, Centerline Sta. 224+12 January 27, 2023 NONE 
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